Artificial Intelligence For Beginners All You
Hav
As recognized, adventure as with ease as experience not quite lesson,
amusement, as well as concord can be gotten by just checking out a book
artificial intelligence for beginners all you hav then it is not directly done,
you could agree to even more around this life, on the order of the world.
We find the money for you this proper as capably as simple quirk to acquire
those all. We have the funds for artificial intelligence for beginners all you
hav and numerous book collections from fictions to scientific research in any
way. in the course of them is this artificial intelligence for beginners all
you hav that can be your partner.

Artificial Intelligence By Example Denis Rothman 2018-05-31 Be an adaptive
thinker that leads the way to Artificial Intelligence Key Features AI-based
examples to guide you in designing and implementing machine intelligence
Develop your own method for future AI solutions Acquire advanced AI, machine
learning, and deep learning design skills Book Description Artificial
Intelligence has the potential to replicate humans in every field. This book
serves as a starting point for you to understand how AI is built, with the help
of intriguing examples and case studies. Artificial Intelligence By Example
will make you an adaptive thinker and help you apply concepts to real-life
scenarios. Using some of the most interesting AI examples, right from a simple
chess engine to a cognitive chatbot, you will learn how to tackle the machine
you are competing with. You will study some of the most advanced machine
learning models, understand how to apply AI to blockchain and IoT, and develop
emotional quotient in chatbots using neural networks. You will move on to
designing AI solutions in a simple manner rather than get confused by complex
architectures and techniques. This comprehensive guide will be a starter kit
for you to develop AI applications on your own. By the end of this book, will
have understood the fundamentals of AI and worked through a number of case
studies that will help you develop business vision. What you will learn Use
adaptive thinking to solve real-life AI case studies Rise beyond being a
modern-day factory code worker Acquire advanced AI, machine learning, and deep
learning designing skills Learn about cognitive NLP chatbots, quantum
computing, and IoT and blockchain technology Understand future AI solutions and
adapt quickly to them Develop out-of-the-box thinking to face any challenge the
market presents Who this book is for Artificial Intelligence by Example is a
simple, explanatory, and descriptive guide for junior developers, experienced
developers, technology consultants, and those interested in AI who want to
understand the fundamentals of Artificial Intelligence and implement it
practically by devising smart solutions. Prior experience with Python and
statistical knowledge is essential to make the most out of this book.
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Artificial Intelligence John Adamssen 2020-08-03 In this guide, you will learn
about all the basics of artificial intelligence. You’ll learn what it is, how
it works, and where it came from (or, in other words, how it all started).
Aside from that, we’ll dive into some data analytics and examples of artificial
intelligence. We’ll cover several steps in the analytical process, and see what
it takes for artificial intelligence to be effective. Last but not least,
safety and privacy issues will be brought to light, since today’s age is full
of hacking, spying, and theft. Therefore, it is mandatory that these devices
and systems are kept safe and secure. If any of these topics interest you, then
I encourage you to pick up this digital book and start reading or listening to
the audio version.
Hands-On Artificial Intelligence with Unreal Engine Francesco Sapio 2019-04-25
Learn to build intelligent and responsive Non-Player Characters for your games
with Unreal Engine Game AI. Key Features Understand the built-in AI systems in
Unreal Engine for building intelligent games Leverage the power of Unreal
Engine 4 programming to create game AI that focuses on motion, animation, and
tactics Learn to profile, visualize, and debug your Game AI for checking logic
and optimizing performance Book Description Learning how to apply artificial
intelligence ( AI ) is crucial and can take the fun factor to the next level,
whether you're developing a traditional, educational, or any other kind of
game. If you want to use AI to extend the life of your games and make them
challenging and more interesting, this book is for you. The book starts by
breaking down AI into simple concepts to get a fundamental understanding of it.
Using a variety of examples, you will work through actual implementations
designed to highlight key concepts and features related to game AI in UE4. You
will learn to work through the built-in AI framework in order to build
believable characters for every game genre (including RPG, Strategic, Platform,
FPS, Simulation, Arcade, and Educational). You will learn to configure the
Navigation, Environmental Querying, and Perception systems for your AI agents
and couple these with Behavior Trees, all accompanied with practical examples.
You will also explore how the engine handles dynamic crowds. In the concluding
chapters, you will learn how to profile, visualize, and debug your AI systems
to correct the AI logic and increase performance. By the end of the book, your
AI knowledge of the built-in AI system in Unreal will be deep and
comprehensive, allowing you to build powerful AI agents within your projects.
What you will learn Get an in-depth knowledge about all the AI Systems within
Unreal Engine Create complex AIs, understanding the art of designing and
developing Behavior Tree Learn how to perform Environmental Queries (EQS)
Master the Navigation, Perception, and Crowd Systems Profile and Visualize the
AI Systems with powerful debugging tools Extend every AI and Debug system with
custom nodes and functions Who this book is for Hands-On Artificial
Intelligence with Unreal Engine is for you if you are a game developer with a
bit experience in Unreal Engine, and now want to understand and implement
believable game AI within Unreal Engine. The book will be both in Blueprint and
C++, allowing people from every background to enjoy the book. Whether you're
looking to build your first game or expand your knowledge to the edge as a Game
AI Programmer, you will find plenty of exciting information and examples of
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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game AI in terms of concepts and implementation, including how to extend some
of these systems.
Artificial Intelligence For Beginners Chris Neil 2020-12-27 Do you want to
learn a modern approach to artificial intelligence, the basics of AI and how to
put it into practice? If yes, then keep reading... The basic concept of
artificial intelligence is quite easy to understand because it's in the name.
Artificial intelligence is intelligence that has been created by hand and
not... artificial intelligence is intelligence that is not like real
intelligence? Artificial intelligence is a machine attempting to emulate
biological intelligence? Actually, the concept of artificial intelligence is
quite difficult to nail down to a specific definition. All right, the basic way
that we understand artificial intelligence is an intelligence that is produced
by a machine. This has been the standard definition for about a century. The
reason why it is difficult to conceptualize a specific definition of artificial
intelligence is that of how blurred the line is between biological intelligence
and mechanical intelligence. This book aims to provide examples of the ways
that the development and adaptation of artificial intelligence will open up new
opportunities and challenges to both the business world and society as a whole.
For this reason, you won't find a lot of detailed explanations of the technical
aspects of AI here. However, at the end of this book, you can research other
resources that you can consult if you'd like to dive deeper into the technical
world of artificial intelligence. The idea that computers or software programs
can both learn and make decisions is particularly significant and something
that we should be aware of, as their processes are growing exponentially over
time. Because of these two skills, AI systems can now accomplish many of the
tasks that were once reserved for humans. AI-based technologies are already
being used to help humans benefit from significant improvements and increased
efficiency in nearly every area of life. As the development of AI continues to
grow, it will change the ways we live and work more and more. Another benefit
of AI is that it allows machines and robots to perform tasks that humans
consider to be difficult, boring, or dangerous. In turn, this will enable
humankind to do things that were once thought impossible. One drawback to AI
technologies is that machines will also be able to perform many tasks that
currently require a human touch, which will significantly disrupt the labor
market. AI also has the potential to cause political power struggles. We'll
cover lots of these topics in the chapters of this book. This book gives a
comprehensive guide on the following: What is Artificial Intelligence? The
History of AI Essentials of Data Artificial Intelligent Systems Chatbots
Robotics Speech Recognition AI FAQs AI Myths Future Prospects... AND MORE!!! AI
can be applied to just about every situation and offers the possibility of
transforming our experiences, making things better and more effective. What are
you waiting for? Click buy now!!!!!
Deep Machine Learning Joe Grant 2020-11-12 Are you interested in Machine
Learning? Are you fascinated by how robots work? Are you ready to open up to
the dynamics of technological change? Machine Learning has been approached in a
definitive manner as a subset falling under a larger set of Artificial
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intelligence. It majorly focuses on the aspect of learning of machines basing
on the experience and predicting consequences and actions of the machines that
revolve around their experience in the past. The book contains all the beginner
and advanced knowledge related to deep learning. You will find the basics of
deep learning and algorithms and concepts that are vital in this department. We
have also provided information about the neural networks and complexities of
the machine learning and AI world in this book. Some key takeaway from the book
is: Feed-forward networks Neural networks Deep learning regulations and
algorithms This book is designed for both beginner and advanced readers and
will provide you with the best knowledge related to deep learning and machine
learning. This book is for all the people who have nightmares about artificial
intelligence wreaking havoc with the world. The world is bound to change, so
why shouldn't you change with it? Embrace the change and mold it as you wish.
This book will equip you with the latest knowledge about deep learning models
which are the building blocks of machine learning and artificial intelligence.
I have explained in detail different deep learning topics and the tricks to
build neural networks. Here is what you will get if you choose you to buy this
book. Basics and advanced level Python programming techniques Deep learning
topics Artificial intelligence and its present-day applications Artificial
neural networks Convolution neural networks Business intelligence and its
importance in the present day Tackle the change, no matter how painful it is,
head-on. If you have done Python programming in the past, you can easily digest
the knowledge provided in the book. Click the Buy Now button to get started on
your journey with advanced techniques and methods!
Python Programming Jason Test 2020-08-03 Are you looking for a super-fast
computer programming course? Would you like to learn the Python Programming
Language in 7 days? Do you want to increase your business thanks to the web
applications? If so, keep reading: this bundle book is for you! Finally on
launch the most complete Python guide with 3 Manuscripts in 1 book: 1-Python
for beginners 2-Python for Data Science 4-Python Crash Course Python will
introduce you many selected practices for coding . You will discover as a
beginner the world of data science, machine learning and artificial
intelligence. The following list is just a tiny fraction of what you will learn
in this collection bundle. 1) Python for beginners ✓ The basics of Python
programming ✓ Differences among programming languages ✓ Vba, SQL, R, Python ✓
Game creation with Pyhton ✓ Easy-to-follow steps for reading and writing codes.
✓ Control flow statements and Error handling ✓ 4 best strategies with NumPy,
Pandas, Matplotlib 2) Python for Data science ◆ 4 reason why Python is
fundamental for Data Science ◆ Python design patterns ◆ How to use Python Data
Analysis in your business ◆ Data visualization optimal tools and techniques ◆
Analysis of popular Python projects templates ◆ How to set up the Python
environment for Data Science ◆ Most important Machine Learning Algorithms ◆ How
to leverage Data Science in the Cloud 3) Python Crash Course * A Proven Method
to Write your First Program in 7 Days * 5 Common Mistakes to Avoid when You
Start Coding * A Simple Strategy to Write Clean, Understandable and Flexible
Codes * The One Thing You Need to Debug your Codes in Python * 5 Practical
exercises to start programming Even if you have never written a programming
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code before, you will quickly grasp the basics thanks to visual charts and
guidelines for coding. Examples and step-by-step guides will guide you during
the code-writing learning process. The description of each topic is crystalclear and you can easily practice with related exercises. You will also learn
all the best tricks of writing codes with point by point descriptions of the
code elements. If you really wish to to learn Python and master its language,
please click the BUY NOW button.
Artificial Intelligence for Beginners Jeff MC Frockman 2019-11-27 Are you keen
on new technologies and what they have to offer you? Are you constantly looking
to keep up to date with the latest tech trends? Are you savvy and knowledgeable
in the world of artificial intelligence and robotics? Are you a student of all
things technological? If you can relate to any of these questions, the here is
the book for you. In "Artificial Intelligence for Beginners: Easy to Understand
Guide of AI, Data Science, and Internet of Things. How to Use AI in Practice?
Revelations of AI Superpowers Explained for the Real World" you will find a
trove of information that will help you further your understanding of the world
artificial intelligence, data and the internet of things. This book will
provide you with the knowledge you are looking for in an easy to follow format.
So, whether you are an expert on the topic or a relative novice, you will find
all of the information you need on this topic in a single volume. Best of all,
your knowledge and understanding of these topics will grow over time. Here is a
sample of what you can expect to find in this volume: A thorough introduction
to basic terminology and concepts pertaining to artificial intelligence A
starter's guide into the world of robotics (including the three laws) How to
use software programming to make predictions and intelligent decisions The
various types and classifications of AI How software can be used to aid human
cognition Careers in the field of artificial intelligence How to apply AI in
real life A walkthrough of data science An introduction to the Internet of
Things The future perspective of AI among the world's leading nations. ... and
so much more! If you are curious about learning more about this topic, but
don't really have a sense about it, don't worry. This book is intended to take
you from the couch to a full immersion in the world of AI, robotics, software
and how all of these items can be deployed in real life. Best of all, there
aren't any esoteric terms here. Everything is written in such a way that you
won't have to struggle with complex technical jargon. So, what are you waiting
for? The technological revolution is in full swing. We are all on this journey
together. That is why it is so important to learn as much as we can about what
to expect in the coming future. If we are ready for is coming, we can surely
use it to our advantage. Those who don't take the time to learn about these
matters, will find themselves lagging behind. Are you looking to get ahead of
the game? Then come inside and learn about how you can use the power of AI to
transform your life. Who knows, you might even make the world's next important
discovery. Please bear in mind that all of this starts at some point in the
road. See you on the inside!
Data Science for Beginners Russel R Russo 2020-10-30 Are you fascinated by Data
Science but it seems too complicated? Do you want to learn everything about
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Artificial Intelligence but it looks like it is an exclusive club? If this is
you, please keep reading: you are in the right place, looking at the right
book. SInce you are reading these lines you have probably already noticed this:
Artificial Intelligence is all around you. Your smartphone that suggests you
the next word you want to type, your Netflix account that recommends you the
series you may like or Spotify's personalised playlists. This is how machines
are learning from you in everyday life. And these examples are only the surface
of this technological revolution. Everyone knows (well, almost everyone) how
important Data Science is for the growth and success of the biggest tech
companies, and many people know about the Machine Learning impact in science,
medicine and statistics. Also, it is quite commonly known that Artificial
Intelligence, Machine Learning Deep Learning, and the mastering of their most
important language, Python, can offer a lot of possibilities in work and
business. And you yourself are probably thinking "I surely can see that
opportunity, but how can I seize it?" Well, if you kept reading so far you are
on the right track to answer your question. Either if you want to start your
own AI entreprise, to empower your business or to work in the greatest and most
innovative companies, Artificial Intelligence is the future, and Python and
Neural Networks programming is The Skill you want to have. The good news is
that there is no exclusive club, you can easily (if you commit, of course)
learn how to find your way around Artificial Intelligence, Data Science, Deep
Learning and Machine Learning, and to do that Data Science for Beginners is the
best way. In Data Science for Beginners you will discover: The most effective
starting points when training deep neural nets The smartest way to approach
Machine Learning What libraries are and which one is the best for you Tips and
tricks for a smooth and painless journey into artificial intelligence Why
decision tree is the way The TensorFlow parts that are going to make your
coding life easy Why python is the best language for Machine Learning How to
bring your ideas into a computer How to talk with deep neural networks How to
deal with variables and data The most common myths about Machine Learning
debunked Even If you don't know anything about programming, understanding Data
Science is the ideal place to start. Still, if you already know something about
programming but not about how to apply it to Artificial Intelligence, Data
Science is what you want to understand. Buy now Data Science for Beginners to
start your path of Artificial Intelligence.
Machine Learning for Beginners Samuel Hack 2019-10-10 Are you interested in
learning about the amazing capabilities of machine learning, but you're worried
it will be just too complicated? Or are you a programmer looking for a solid
introduction into this field? Then keep reading Machine learning is an
incredible technology which we're only just beginning to understand. Those who
break into this industry early will reap the rewards as this field grows more
and more important to businesses the world over. And the good news is, it's not
too late to start! This guide breaks down the fundamentals of machine learning
in a way that anyone can understand. With reference to the different kinds of
machine learning models, neural networks, and the way these models learn data,
you'll find everything you need to know to get started with machine learning in
a concise, easy-to-understand way. Here's what you'll discover inside: What is
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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Artificial Intelligence Really, and Why is it So Powerful? Choosing the Right
Kind of Machine Learning Model for You An Introduction to Statistics Supervised
and Unsupervised Learning The Power of Neural Networks Reinforcement Learning
and Ensemble Modeling "Random Forests" and Decision Trees Must-Have Programming
Tools And Much More! Whether you're already a programmer or if you're a
complete beginner, now you can break into machine learning in no time! Covering
all the basics from simple decision trees to the complex decision-making
processes which mirror our own brains, Machine Learning for Beginners is your
comprehensive introduction to this amazing field! Buy now to discover how you
can get started with machine learning today! Scroll Up and Click the Buy Now
Button to Get Your Copy!
Machine Learning For Dummies John Paul Mueller 2021-02-09 One of Mark Cuban’s
top reads for better understanding A.I. (inc.com, 2021) Your comprehensive
entry-level guide to machine learning While machine learning expertise doesn’t
quite mean you can create your own Turing Test-proof android—as in the movie Ex
Machina—it is a form of artificial intelligence and one of the most exciting
technological means of identifying opportunities and solving problems fast and
on a large scale. Anyone who masters the principles of machine learning is
mastering a big part of our tech future and opening up incredible new
directions in careers that include fraud detection, optimizing search results,
serving real-time ads, credit-scoring, building accurate and sophisticated
pricing models—and way, way more. Unlike most machine learning books, the fully
updated 2nd Edition of Machine Learning For Dummies doesn't assume you have
years of experience using programming languages such as Python (R source is
also included in a downloadable form with comments and explanations), but lets
you in on the ground floor, covering the entry-level materials that will get
you up and running building models you need to perform practical tasks. It
takes a look at the underlying—and fascinating—math principles that power
machine learning but also shows that you don't need to be a math whiz to build
fun new tools and apply them to your work and study. Understand the history of
AI and machine learning Work with Python 3.8 and TensorFlow 2.x (and R as a
download) Build and test your own models Use the latest datasets, rather than
the worn out data found in other books Apply machine learning to real problems
Whether you want to learn for college or to enhance your business or career
performance, this friendly beginner's guide is your best introduction to
machine learning, allowing you to become quickly confident using this amazing
and fast-developing technology that's impacting lives for the better all over
the world.
Machine Learning For Dummies John Paul Mueller 2016-05-31 Your no-nonsense
guide to making sense of machine learning Machine learning can be a mindboggling concept for the masses, but those who are in the trenches of computer
programming know just how invaluable it is. Without machine learning, fraud
detection, web search results, real-time ads on web pages, credit scoring,
automation, and email spam filtering wouldn't be possible, and this is only
showcasing just a few of its capabilities. Written by two data science experts,
Machine Learning For Dummies offers a much-needed entry point for anyone
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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looking to use machine learning to accomplish practical tasks. Covering the
entry-level topics needed to get you familiar with the basic concepts of
machine learning, this guide quickly helps you make sense of the programming
languages and tools you need to turn machine learning-based tasks into a
reality. Whether you're maddened by the math behind machine learning,
apprehensive about AI, perplexed by preprocessing data—or anything in
between—this guide makes it easier to understand and implement machine learning
seamlessly. Grasp how day-to-day activities are powered by machine learning
Learn to 'speak' certain languages, such as Python and R, to teach machines to
perform pattern-oriented tasks and data analysis Learn to code in R using R
Studio Find out how to code in Python using Anaconda Dive into this complete
beginner's guide so you are armed with all you need to know about machine
learning!
Hands-On Artificial Intelligence with Java for Beginners Nisheeth Joshi
2018-08-30 Build, train, and deploy intelligent applications using Java
libraries Key Features Leverage the power of Java libraries to build smart
applications Build and train deep learning models for implementing artificial
intelligence Learn various algorithms to automate complex tasks Book
Description Artificial intelligence (AI) is increasingly in demand as well as
relevant in the modern world, where everything is driven by technology and
data. AI can be used for automating systems or processes to carry out complex
tasks and functions in order to achieve optimal performance and productivity.
Hands-On Artificial Intelligence with Java for Beginners begins by introducing
you to AI concepts and algorithms. You will learn about various Java-based
libraries and frameworks that can be used in implementing AI to build smart
applications. In addition to this, the book teaches you how to implement easy
to complex AI tasks, such as genetic programming, heuristic searches,
reinforcement learning, neural networks, and segmentation, all with a practical
approach. By the end of this book, you will not only have a solid grasp of AI
concepts, but you'll also be able to build your own smart applications for
multiple domains. What you will learn Leverage different Java packages and
tools such as Weka, RapidMiner, and Deeplearning4j, among others Build machine
learning models using supervised and unsupervised machine learning techniques
Implement different deep learning algorithms in Deeplearning4j and build
applications based on them Study the basics of heuristic searching and genetic
programming Differentiate between syntactic and semantic similarity among texts
Perform sentiment analysis for effective decision making with LingPipe Who this
book is for Hands-On Artificial Intelligence with Java for Beginners is for
Java developers who want to learn the fundamentals of artificial intelligence
and extend their programming knowledge to build smarter applications.
Machine Learning Math ML and AI Academy 2021-02-14 !! 55% OFF for Bookstores!!
NOW at 29,95 instead of 39.95 !! Buy it NOW and let your customers get addicted
to this awesome book!
Python Programming Mike Cowley 2019-10-29 Take the guesswork out of learning
how to code and get ready for a fulfilling career in the tech industry! If
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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you're new to programming and are trying to choose the best language to learn
first and have no idea where to begin, or you're looking for the next
programming language to master, then this guide is for you. In Python
Programming, Mike Cowley shows you how to break into the most relevant, fastgrowing fields such as machine learning, data science and artificial
intelligence, all of which heavily use the Python programming language. Here's
a snippet of what you're going to learn in Python Programming Everything you
need to know about the Python programming language Why the Python programming
language is perfect as the first language for coding as beginners How to learn
Python for machine learning, big data and web development How to download,
install and set up Python on your computer for Windows, Mac and Linux Common
terms in the Python programming language you need to know about How to run your
very first Python program How to master variables, operators, functions and
modules A crash guide to Python data types-integers, float, strings, etc How to
carry out file handling using the Python language Programming graphics and
using graphical objects in Python ...and tons more! Even if you're completely
new to programming and have never written a single line of code in your entire
life or you have some experience programming in other languages and want to add
another programming language to your skill set, this guide will show you
everything you need to get started building real-world software with
Python.Scroll up to the top of the page and click the "Buy Now" button to get
your copy today!
Artificial Intelligence Fundamentals A. B. Lawal 2019-10-06 This book is right
for you if you're looking to learn the fundamentals of Artificial Intelligence
(AI). The book assumes you know next to nothing about AI so it delves into the
foundations and the history of artificial intelligence. The book also touches
the applications of AI, and at the end tells you how to continue your journey
to building your own intelligent machines. Inside the book, a clear overview of
the technology is also provided, the similarities and differences between
machines and humans, and a fascinating look at AI applications like selfdriving cars. I'm someone who builds intelligent machines. Although I'm a
computer scientist my focus is building artificial intelligence, that is
building machines that think the way we do. Finally it's important for you to
understand that ever since I was a tiny child I’ve loved the idea of
intelligent machines, robots, computers and other things that would help us or
even try to kill us. I love them even in those moments when people said they
were trying to kill us. Now let me start teaching you with this book all you
need to know about artificial intelligence.
Artificial Intelligence David Brown 2019-12-10 SPECIAL DEAL: 3 books in 1:
Machine Learning, Artificial Intelligence for Business and Computer Networking!
It's no doubt that machine learning, artificial intelligence, and deep learning
have created a lot of buzz in the tech world. However, unlike many other buzz
words that we forget about quickly, technological advancements have made AI, ML
and deep learning a part of our daily lives. Furthermore, AI is here to stay,
which is why if you are looking to learn about it, you need to make the most
out of your learning. What better way to do this than with a 3 in 1 book bundle
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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that takes you from zero to a future proof AI genius? This bundle contains the
following books: ✓ Machine learning for Beginners - This book explains machine
learning concepts in very simple terms for beginners. It will take you not only
through ML, but also AI and deep learning concepts. ✓ Artificial intelligence
for business - If you would like to know how you can use AI in your business,
what the benefits of that would be and what the future of AI is in business,
then you should read this book. You will also learn how modern companies in all
industries are using AI and ML; and how you can craft your own AI strategy for
your company. ✓ Computer Networking for Beginners - This final book will give
you insights into the power of computer networking and show you how this power
is harnessed in machine learning. At the end of it all, you will have solid
knowledge on what networking is and how you can do it successfully. This 3 in 1
book bundle will give you the best value on your money. Scroll up, click on
"Buy Now with 1-Click", and Get Your Copy NOW!
Artificial Intelligence For Dummies John Paul Mueller 2021-10-25 Forget faraway dreams of the future. Artificial intelligence is here now! Every time you
use a smart device or some sort of slick technology—be it a smartwatch, smart
speaker, security alarm, or even customer service chat box—you’re engaging with
artificial intelligence (AI). If you’re curious about how AI is developed—or
question whether AI is real—Artificial Intelligence For Dummies holds the
answers you’re looking for. Starting with a basic definition of AI and
explanations of data use, algorithms, special hardware, and more, this
reference simplifies this complex topic for anyone who wants to understand what
operates the devices we can’t live without. This book will help you: Separate
the reality of artificial intelligence from the hype Know what artificial
intelligence can accomplish and what its limits are Understand how AI speeds up
data gathering and analysis to help you make informed decisions more quickly
See how AI is being used in hardware applications like drones, robots, and
vehicles Know where AI could be used in space, medicine, and communication
fields sooner than you think Almost 80 percent of the devices you interact with
every day depend on some sort of AI. And although you don’t need to understand
AI to operate your smart speaker or interact with a bot, you’ll feel a little
smarter—dare we say more intelligent—when you know what’s going on behind the
scenes. So don’t wait. Pick up this popular guide to unlock the secrets of AI
today!
Artificial Intelligence For Dummies John Paul Mueller 2018-03-16 Step into the
future with AI The term "Artificial Intelligence" has been around since the
1950s, but a lot has changed since then. Today, AI is referenced in the news,
books, movies, and TV shows, and the exact definition is often misinterpreted.
Artificial Intelligence For Dummies provides a clear introduction to AI and how
it’s being used today. Inside, you’ll get a clear overview of the technology,
the common misconceptions surrounding it, and a fascinating look at its
applications in everything from self-driving cars and drones to its
contributions in the medical field. Learn about what AI has contributed to
society Explore uses for AI in computer applications Discover the limits of
what AI can do Find out about the history of AI The world of AI is
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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fascinating—and this hands-on guide makes it more accessible than ever!
Neural Networks for Beginners Russel R Russo 2021-02-04 Do you want to
understand Neural Networks and learn everything about them but it looks like it
is an exclusive club? Are you fascinated by Artificial Intelligence but you
think that it would be too difficult for you to learn? If you think that Neural
Networks and Artificial Intelligence are the present and, even more, the future
of technology, and you want to be part of it... well you are in the right
place, and you are looking at the right book. If you are reading these lines
you have probably already noticed this: Artificial Intelligence is all around
you. Your smartphone that suggests you the next word you want to type, your
Netflix account that recommends you the series you may like or Spotify's
personalised playlists. This is how machines are learning from you in everyday
life. And these examples are only the surface of this technological revolution.
Either if you want to start your own AI entreprise, to empower your business or
to work in the greatest and most innovative companies, Artificial Intelligence
is the future, and Neural Networks programming is the skill you want to have.
The good news is that there is no exclusive club, you can easily (if you
commit, of course) learn how to program and use neural networks, and to do that
Neural Networks for Beginners is the perfect way. In this book you will learn:
The types and components of neural networks The smartest way to approach neural
network programming Why Algorithms are your friends The "three Vs" of Big Data
(plus two new Vs) How machine learning will help you making predictions The
three most common problems with Neural Networks and how to overcome them Even
if you don't know anything about programming, Neural Networks is the perfect
place to start now. Still, if you already know about programming but not about
how to do it in Artificial Intelligence, neural networks are the next thing you
want to learn. And Neural Networks for Beginners is the best way to do it. Buy
Neural Network for Beginners now to get the best start for your journey to
Artificial Intelligence.
Deep Learning Leonard Eddison 2018-02-21 Are you interested in Deep Learning
and you want to know what you can achieve with it? Have you ever stopped to
wonder how it is that Google, Twitter, or one of the countless other sites or
apps has the capacity to comprehend the complex algorithms of day to day life,
slang terminology, or even high math and science functionality? If so, you
might already be a bit familiar with the contents of this book, and are sure to
find in its pages a comprehensive and thorough insight into the science behind
the scenes. However, if this is all a new idea or curiosity of yours, please
enjoy as we step behind the great and powerful computer and internet to meet
the "man behind the curtain," so to speak. This book will not only explain deep
learning to you, as well as deep neural networks and all they encompass it will
give you a better understanding of the applications and algorithms of deep
learning. The book also serves as a look toward the future and how much deep
learning will play a part in it. This book aims to give you a full insight in
the world of deep learning, taking you from zero to master with an easy, nononsense approach Here some of the topics this book will cover: An overview of
Deep Learning How Deep Learning works Deep Learning Application Deep Learning
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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Algorithms Main architectures Our Future With Deep Learning Applied Deep
learning is a complex thing to comprehend, but this particular work will guide
those interested in it by the hand and gently take them down the primrose path
to a better enlightenment and understanding of the fascinating world of machine
learning and all the joys and wonders it can and will accomplish.
Python for Beginners Learning Python In Deep 2019-11-19 If You Are Looking For
A Guide That Introduces You Step By Step Into The Articulated World Of Python
Programming Then Keep Reading... It can be difficult to get started with coding
if you have not the right support. You may have looked at some of the most
popular coding languages, such as C++ or Java and were a little scared of what
you have seen. You may have bought ebooks that have been filled to the edge
with letters and symbols that you just didn't understand, and you were
frustrated and just wanted to go away. Many people are afraid of programming
and feel like it's just too hard. But with this Python Programming Language
guide, filled with examples and exercises, you will find that even some of the
more complex parts of the code are going to be easier to handle and you will
find that it can be easier than ever to learn about coding and even to read it
as a professional. This guide will give the basic principles you need to start
with Python programming. We will start a little talk about what Python
programming is, as well as some of the steps you need to take to download the
program and gives you some more information to actually understand why this
program is so GREAT. We will then step further to some keywords that will be
useful to you when you start the program and even talk about the pros and cons
of using Python for all your coding and app needs. The rest of the guide is
dedicated to talking about some of the different things you can do with the
Python Program as well as various examples of how each of them work. We are
talking about adding comments in the code, working with strings and integers,
and even working with variables so that they will display correctly in the
program. Here Are Some Of The Information You Will Find: Why You Should Select
Python As Your Language? Which Version Of Python Should You Have? Installing
The Python Language In Three Of The Most Common Operating Systems All You Need
To Know About Python Variables And Python Numbers How To Create, Replicate and
Store Python Strings (and other 13 activities about strings) Acquire The
Necessary Knowledge To Get Hired In Many Companies The Six Most Important
Things To Know About Operators And Expressions And More And More About Tuples
And Sets, Conditional Execution And Iteration! Even if you've never written or
seen a programming code in your whole life; Even if you've never used a coding
programm; Even if you are bad or have no experience at coding, do not need to
worry because this guide was written for complete beginners like you. Don't
Waste Any More Time To Achieve Your Goals Scrolling Up And Ordering Now!
Practical Artificial Intelligence Arnaldo Pérez Castaño 2018-05-23 Discover how
all levels Artificial Intelligence (AI) can be present in the most unimaginable
scenarios of ordinary lives. This book explores subjects such as neural
networks, agents, multi agent systems, supervised learning, and unsupervised
learning. These and other topics will be addressed with real world examples, so
you can learn fundamental concepts with AI solutions and apply them to your own
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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projects. People tend to talk about AI as something mystical and unrelated to
their ordinary life. Practical Artificial Intelligence provides simple
explanations and hands on instructions. Rather than focusing on theory and
overly scientific language, this book will enable practitioners of all levels
to not only learn about AI but implement its practical uses. What You’ll Learn
Understand agents and multi agents and how they are incorporated Relate machine
learning to real-world problems and see what it means to you Apply supervised
and unsupervised learning techniques and methods in the real world Implement
reinforcement learning, game programming, simulation, and neural networks Who
This Book Is For Computer science students, professionals, and hobbyists
interested in AI and its applications.
Artificial Intelligence Chris Neil 2020-12-27 Do you want to discover what
Artificial Intelligence is and how it will change our life, our business, our
health in the future? If yes, keep reading... What comes to your mind when you
hear the word, artificial intelligence (AI)? Perhaps, you think of a science
fiction film by the likes of Orson Scott Card or other famous authors. Maybe
you're thinking of Disney's Transformers or Wall-E. The Disneyization of AI
made it seem like it was a world of pure fantasy that exists only in the human
imagination. However, the reality is that we are not far from using AI in
everyday life. Our use of AI continues to increase over the years. As we use
Amazon, streaming music devices and other AI that predict our choices, we
realize that machines and technology are starting to permeate every aspect of
our existence. Basically, artificial intelligence is totally changing our lives
and this is the time to be ready for this technological revolution and make the
most of it. This bundle contains the following books: Artificial Intelligence
for beginners: You will learn a modern approach to artificial intelligence, the
basics of AI and how to put it into practice in your everyday life. Artificial
Intelligence for business: You will find helpful and concise chapters on AI
topics, which can be applied to the business. The chapters draw upon real-life
experiences and sources that can help you to grow your business. Machine
Learning for beginners: You will understand what machine learning is, how it
works and how is correlated to artificial intelligence and deep learning
Machine Learning and Artificial Intelligence: In this final part you will find
a broad overview of these technologies and the answers to the most frequently
asked questions: will artificial intelligence change our privacy? Is artificial
intelligence dangerous? Will humans and Artificial Intelligence live together
in the future? This 4 books in 1 bundle is all you need to discover the world
of Artificial Intelligence and Machine learning!! What are you waiting for? Buy
now and get your copy!
Artificial Intelligence Blay Whitby 1988 Addresses controversial issues that
have been raised by the emergence and growth of artificial intelligence,
providing discussion of the effects of funding from military sources, legal
aspects of AI, the effect of AI in the workplace, and the Code for Professional
Conduct for AI workers. Acidic paper. Annotation copyrighted by Book News,
Inc., Portland, OR
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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Machine Learning for Absolute Beginners Oliver Theobald 2018 "The manner in
which computers are now able to mimic human thinking to process information is
rapidly exceeding human capabilities in everything from chess to picking the
winner of a song contest. In the modern age of machine learning, computers do
not strictly need to receive an 'input command' to perform a task, but rather
'input data'. From the input of data they are able to form their own decisions
and take actions virtually as a human world. But given it is a machine, it can
consider many more scenarios and execute far more complicated calculations to
solve complex problems. This is the element that excites data scientists and
machine learning engineers the most. The ability to solve complex problems
never before attempted. This book will dive in to introduce machine learning,
and is ideal for beginners starting out in machine learning."--page 4 of cover.
Artificial Intelligence Basics Tom Taulli 2019-08-01 Artificial intelligence
touches nearly every part of your day. While you may initially assume that
technology such as smart speakers and digital assistants are the extent of it,
AI has in fact rapidly become a general-purpose technology, reverberating
across industries including transportation, healthcare, financial services, and
many more. In our modern era, an understanding of AI and its possibilities for
your organization is essential for growth and success. Artificial Intelligence
Basics has arrived to equip you with a fundamental, timely grasp of AI and its
impact. Author Tom Taulli provides an engaging, non-technical introduction to
important concepts such as machine learning, deep learning, natural language
processing (NLP), robotics, and more. In addition to guiding you through realworld case studies and practical implementation steps, Taulli uses his
expertise to expand on the bigger questions that surround AI. These include
societal trends, ethics, and future impact AI will have on world governments,
company structures, and daily life. Google, Amazon, Facebook, and similar tech
giants are far from the only organizations on which artificial intelligence has
had—and will continue to have—an incredibly significant result. AI is the
present and the future of your business as well as your home life.
Strengthening your prowess on the subject will prove invaluable to your
preparation for the future of tech, and Artificial Intelligence Basics is the
indispensable guide that you’ve been seeking. What You Will Learn Study the
core principles for AI approaches such as machine learning, deep learning, and
NLP (Natural Language Processing)Discover the best practices to successfully
implement AI by examining case studies including Uber, Facebook, Waymo, UiPath,
and Stitch FixUnderstand how AI capabilities for robots can improve
businessDeploy chatbots and Robotic Processing Automation (RPA) to save costs
and improve customer serviceAvoid costly gotchasRecognize ethical concerns and
other risk factors of using artificial intelligenceExamine the secular trends
and how they may impact your business Who This Book Is For Readers without a
technical background, such as managers, looking to understand AI to evaluate
solutions.
Hands-On Artificial Intelligence for Beginners Patrick D. Smith 2018-10-31
Grasp the fundamentals of Artificial Intelligence and build your own
intelligent systems with ease Key FeaturesEnter the world of AI with the help
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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of solid concepts and real-world use casesExplore AI components to build realworld automated intelligenceBecome well versed with machine learning and deep
learning conceptsBook Description Virtual Assistants, such as Alexa and Siri,
process our requests, Google's cars have started to read addresses, and
Amazon's prices and Netflix's recommended videos are decided by AI. Artificial
Intelligence is one of the most exciting technologies and is becoming
increasingly significant in the modern world. Hands-On Artificial Intelligence
for Beginners will teach you what Artificial Intelligence is and how to design
and build intelligent applications. This book will teach you to harness
packages such as TensorFlow in order to create powerful AI systems. You will
begin with reviewing the recent changes in AI and learning how artificial
neural networks (ANNs) have enabled more intelligent AI. You'll explore
feedforward, recurrent, convolutional, and generative neural networks (FFNNs,
RNNs, CNNs, and GNNs), as well as reinforcement learning methods. In the
concluding chapters, you'll learn how to implement these methods for a variety
of tasks, such as generating text for chatbots, and playing board and video
games. By the end of this book, you will be able to understand exactly what you
need to consider when optimizing ANNs and how to deploy and maintain AI
applications. What you will learnUse TensorFlow packages to create AI
systemsBuild feedforward, convolutional, and recurrent neural networksImplement
generative models for text generationBuild reinforcement learning algorithms to
play gamesAssemble RNNs, CNNs, and decoders to create an intelligent
assistantUtilize RNNs to predict stock market behaviorCreate and scale training
pipelines and deployment architectures for AI systemsWho this book is for This
book is designed for beginners in AI, aspiring AI developers, as well as
machine learning enthusiasts with an interest in leveraging various algorithms
to build powerful AI applications.
Artificial Intelligence Business Applications John Medicine 2019-07-28 Do you
want to modernize your business and to be ahead from competitors by applying
Artificial Intelligence to it? Want to learn the strategies to do that? If so
then keep reading. Artificial intelligence technology has progressed so fast
that many business leaders find themselves faced with the task of integrating
all this new tech into how they do business. This can a challenge for leaders
and others whose core business function is not directly related to artificial
intelligence or computer science. This makes artificial intelligence an oftendaunting subject for many people noticing the AI changes around them, but this
does not have to be an overwhelming subject. Artificial intelligence can be
simply applied to business marketing strategies, social media engagement, and a
host of other business functions. These AI applications can be accomplished no
matter what the skill level of the user is. Artificial Intelligence Business
Applications: A New Approach to AI and Machine Learning in Modern Business and
Marketing, for Beginners and Advanced will teach readers how they can benefit
from the AI wave to keep themselves and their business endeavors up to date.
The benefits of users to keeping on track of AI changes is obvious. AI allows
businesses to link their data to AI, which can allow the business and the
technology to evolve together. Business leaders are faced left with the
question of how to bring artificial intelligence into their business, and
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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sometimes this is as simple as recording data measures electronically so that
AI can access it and use it to make powerful recommendations. As the
intelligence demonstrated by machines, AI will become more prominent and
important as AI capabilities increase. From a practical standpoint, this means
that businesses are faced with the reality of incorporating AI into their
operations now or face being left so far behind that they will be relegated to
playing an endless game of catchup. In Artificial Intelligence Business
Applications: A New Approach to AI and Machine Learning in Modern Business and
Marketing, for Beginners and Advanced, readers will learn not only the business
strategies they can use to keep up with artificial intelligence, but the many
powerful applications that AI can have in business, from automation of business
processes and machine learning, to predicting customer behavior and product
pricing. You will learn: - What Business Leaders Need To Know About AI Insights into AI Systems - The most important thing in AI - How to build AI
strategies for your business - How to build Machine Learning Models - How to
apply AI to Marketing and Social Media - 10 AI Trends for Businesses Even if
you are a complete beginner, your education in artificial intelligence, so that
you can use it to accomplish all of your business goals, begins here.Scroll to
the top of the page and click the Buy Now button.***Buy the Paperback Version
of this Book and get the Kindle Book Version for FREE***
Artificial Intelligence for Beginners: All You Have to Know about the Potential
of AI in the Future, Techniques to Mimic Human Behavior, Deep Learning Travis
Goleman 2019-03-16 Artificial intelligence has the ability to emulate humans in
every field.If AI is beyond your knowledge or you want to know something of the
subject or even more about artificial intelligence, then this book is the best
to kick-start your journey in artificial intelligence.AI is the field of
computer science that is focused on designing intelligent computer systems that
show a human form of intelligence. The latest computers of today represent
knowledge information processing systems.Artificial intelligence makes a person
become an adaptive thinker and allows them to apply concepts to real-life
scenarios. By taking advantage of the most interesting AI examples right from a
simple chess engine to cognitive Chabot's, you will learn how to handle
machines with which you are competing. You will learn some complex
reinforcement learning, computer vision, natural language processing, and much
more.There has been a lot of stories about how self-driving cars, machines that
create their own products, and many other different applications of neural
networks that make it appear as a complex machine. However, the tool of the
neural network is very simple. When you hear something about applications being
built to make use of neural networks, you are perhaps hearing about the amount
of work that happened behind making a neural network perform something that is
complex, but not advanced neural networks.What you will learn: -Business
processes with AI-How self-driving cars will change the transport sector.Effects of AI in the job market-Discover about AI, deep learning, and machine
learning-Understand the future AI solutions and adapt quickly to them-Computer
vision-Internet of things-Chabot's-AI and decision making machine-The internet
of things-AI in the trading and financial investment-Reinforcement Learning-AI
and Creativity-Our daily life with AI-Learn how recommender systems workartificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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Discover more about robotics and artificial intelligence and many more.If you
want to take your basic understanding of AI to another level and implement some
of it practically in designing solutions, then this audiobook is the best for
you. Don't wait for anything. Scroll up and download now.
Computer Programming for Beginners Kevin Cooper 2019-12-12 Are you ready to
chart a new course in your programming career? Are you ready but don't know
where to begin? Do not worry, because these books give you the fundamentals of
programming languages. This guide is what you need to learn to program easily
and quickly from an expert with over 10+ years' experience. All you need is a
bit of patience and planning. The books cover topics such as: The Complete
Introduction Guide for Learning the Basics of C, C#, C++, SQL, JAVA,
JAVASCRIPT, PHP, and PYTHON The concepts of different programming languages
Variables of the different programming language Where the language is
applicable in our today world What are the things you need to know about
artificial intelligence? How you can start with machine learning and Why you
need to understand the fundamentals; the jars of machine learning and how many
they are; what the roadmaps to machine learning are What the types of machine
learning are, and what their impacts are to amplify various elements of
business operations In addition a book explains Python in detail with the help
of detailed coding examples that are usually not available in Python beginnerlevel books and that will make your journey easier. Python is a robust
programming language and supports both functional and object-oriented concepts.
We took a lot of care and we tried to explain a lot of concepts that are
important for the success of an entry-level programmer. Along with all these
basic concepts, we have tried to give some practical examples which can help
the reader understand the concepts better. We will discuss in detail the best
parts of the book: Brief history of Python and different development
environments available Detailed reading about conditionals and loops along with
programming code Functions, modules, and object-oriented programming in detail
The books are well arranged for easy understanding. Don't forget to brush up
your knowledge by going through the exercise pages. So what are you waiting
for? Let the programming begin! Invest in your future! Click the "Buy Now"
button at the top of this page and get your copy of "Computer Programming for
Beginners" now!
Hands-On Artificial Intelligence with Java for Beginners Nisheeth Joshi
2018-08-31 Build, train, and deploy intelligent applications using Java
libraries Key Features Leverage the power of Java libraries to build smart
applications Build and train deep learning models for implementing artificial
intelligence Learn various algorithms to automate complex tasks Book
Description Artificial intelligence (AI) is increasingly in demand as well as
relevant in the modern world, where everything is driven by technology and
data. AI can be used for automating systems or processes to carry out complex
tasks and functions in order to achieve optimal performance and productivity.
Hands-On Artificial Intelligence with Java for Beginners begins by introducing
you to AI concepts and algorithms. You will learn about various Java-based
libraries and frameworks that can be used in implementing AI to build smart
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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applications. In addition to this, the book teaches you how to implement easy
to complex AI tasks, such as genetic programming, heuristic searches,
reinforcement learning, neural networks, and segmentation, all with a practical
approach. By the end of this book, you will not only have a solid grasp of AI
concepts, but you'll also be able to build your own smart applications for
multiple domains. What you will learn Leverage different Java packages and
tools such as Weka, RapidMiner, and Deeplearning4j, among others Build machine
learning models using supervised and unsupervised machine learning techniques
Implement different deep learning algorithms in Deeplearning4j and build
applications based on them Study the basics of heuristic searching and genetic
programming Differentiate between syntactic and semantic similarity among texts
Perform sentiment analysis for effective decision making with LingPipe Who this
book is for Hands-On Artificial Intelligence with Java for Beginners is for
Java developers who want to learn the fundamentals of artificial intelligence
and extend their programming knowledge to build smarter applications.
Machine Learning Samuel Hack 2021-01-07 Master the world of Python and Machine
Learning with this incredible 4-in-1 bundle. Are you interested in becoming a
Python pro?Do you want to learn more about the incredible world of machine
learning, and what it can do for you? Then keep reading. Created with the
beginner in mind, this powerful bundle delves into the fundamentals behind
Python and Machine Learning, from basic code and mathematical formulas to
complex neural networks and ensemble modeling. Inside, you'll discover
everything you need to know to get started with Python and Machine Learning,
and begin your journey to success! In book one - MACHINE LEARNING FOR
BEGINNERS, you'll learn: What is Artificial Intelligence Really, and Why is it
So Powerful? Choosing the Right Kind of Machine Learning Model for You An
Introduction to Statistics Reinforcement Learning and Ensemble Modeling "Random
Forests" and Decision Trees In book two - MACHINE LEARNING MATHEMATICS, you
will: Learn the Fundamental Concepts of Machine Learning Algorithms Understand
The Four Fundamental Types of Machine Learning Algorithm Master the Concept of
"Statistical Learning" Learn Everything You Need to Know about Neural Networks
and Data Pipelines Master the Concept of "General Setting of Learning" In book
three - LEARNING PYTHON, you'll discover: How to Install, Run, and Understand
Python on Any Operating System A Comprehensive Introduction to Python Python
Basics and Writing Code Writing Loops, Conditional Statements, Exceptions and
More Python Expressions and The Beauty of Inheritances And in book four PYTHON MACHINE LEARNING, you will: Learn the Fundamentals of Machine Learning
Master the Nuances of 12 of the Most Popular and Widely-Used Machine Learning
Algorithms Become Familiar with Data Science Technology Dive Into the
Functioning of Scikit-Learn Library and Develop Machine Learning Models Uncover
the Secrets of the Most Critical Aspect of Developing a Machine Learning Model
- Data Pre-Processing and Training/Testing Subsets Whether you're a complete
beginner or a programmer looking to improve your skillset, this bundle is your
all-in-one solution to mastering the world of Python and Machine Learning. So
don't wait - it's never been easier to learn. Buy Now to Become a Master of
Python and Machine Learning Today!
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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AI Crash Course Hadelin de Ponteves 2019-11-29 Unlock the power of artificial
intelligence with top Udemy AI instructor Hadelin de Ponteves. Key
FeaturesLearn from friendly, plain English explanations and practical
activitiesPut ideas into action with 5 hands-on projects that show step-by-step
how to build intelligent softwareUse AI to win classic video games and
construct a virtual self-driving carBook Description Welcome to the Robot World
... and start building intelligent software now! Through his best-selling video
courses, Hadelin de Ponteves has taught hundreds of thousands of people to
write AI software. Now, for the first time, his hands-on, energetic approach is
available as a book. Starting with the basics before easing you into more
complicated formulas and notation, AI Crash Course gives you everything you
need to build AI systems with reinforcement learning and deep learning. Five
full working projects put the ideas into action, showing step-by-step how to
build intelligent software using the best and easiest tools for AI programming,
including Python, TensorFlow, Keras, and PyTorch. AI Crash Course teaches
everyone to build an AI to work in their applications. Once you've read this
book, you're only limited by your imagination. What you will learnMaster the
basics of AI without any previous experienceBuild fun projects, including a
virtual-self-driving car and a robot warehouse workerUse AI to solve real-world
business problemsLearn how to code in PythonDiscover the 5 principles of
reinforcement learningCreate your own AI toolkitWho this book is for If you
want to add AI to your skillset, this book is for you. It doesn't require data
science or machine learning knowledge. Just maths basics (high school level).
Artificial Intelligence For Dummies John Paul Mueller 2018-04-17 Step into the
future with AI The term "Artificial Intelligence" has been around since the
1950s, but a lot has changed since then. Today, AI is referenced in the news,
books, movies, and TV shows, and the exact definition is often misinterpreted.
Artificial Intelligence For Dummies provides a clear introduction to AI and how
it’s being used today. Inside, you’ll get a clear overview of the technology,
the common misconceptions surrounding it, and a fascinating look at its
applications in everything from self-driving cars and drones to its
contributions in the medical field. Learn about what AI has contributed to
society Explore uses for AI in computer applications Discover the limits of
what AI can do Find out about the history of AI The world of AI is
fascinating—and this hands-on guide makes it more accessible than ever!
Artificial Intelligence Roman Shirkin 2020-02-04 If you are searching for
resources to start studying Artificial Intelligence then you are in the right
place. The author discusses all the things step by step in this short and cheap
textbook for beginners.Artificial intelligence is one of the most important
breakthroughs in today's world. Experts from various industries study its
capabilities and discover new methods of its application. If you want to know
about AI, so this book is the perfect one to start Get your copy now!!!Book
ObjectivesThis book is about Artificial Intelligence. The author wrote the book
with the following objectives: To help you understand what artificial
intelligence is. To help you learn the various approaches to artificial
intelligence. To help you appreciate the power of artificial intelligence and
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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how it has revolutionized the various sectors in the world. To equip you with
Python programming skills good for artificial intelligence. To help you
understand the future of artificial intelligence and its expected impact on the
various sectors in the world. Who this Book is for? This book as written with
the following groups of people in mind: Any individual in need of learning the
basics and theories of artificial intelligence. Any individual who needs to
understand the various practical approaches to artificial intelligence. Anyone
who needs to learn how artificial intelligence has impacted the world and how
it will impact the world in the future. Anyone who needs to learn Python
programming skills good for artificial intelligence. RequirementsThe author
expects you to have a computer installed with the Python interpreter. What you
will learn? Basics of AI Intelligent Systems Intelligent Agents and
Environments Problem Solving Through Searching Machine Learning Deep Learning
Convolutional Networks Natural Language Processing Fuzzy Logic Systems
Knowledge Representation The future of AI The author begins by introducing you
to the basics of artificial intelligence. The aim is to help you know what
artificial intelligence is, its goals and its components. Intelligent systems,
intelligent agents and their environments have been discussed. You will know
what intelligent systems/agents are and where they are applied. The author has
also discussed the various challenges intelligent systems/agents face when
acting on their environments. Searching is a common technique of solving
problems in artificial intelligence. The various search algorithms have been
discussed. Machine learning is a very important field in artificial
intelligence. This has been discussed in detail. You will also learn how to
implement various machine learning algorithms in Python programming language.
Deep learning and artificial neural networks have been explored in detail. You
will learn how artificial neural networks work. The various applications of
deep learning have been discussed. The process of creating artificial neural
networks in the Python programming language has been discussed. Other topics
that have been discussed include convolutional neural networks, natural
language processing, knowledge representation, and fuzzy logic. The author has
finally done a prediction to help you know how artificial intelligence is
expected to revolutionize the various sectors in the world.
Artificial Intelligence and Machine Learning for Business John Medicine
2021-02-03 The ultimate guide on Artificial Intelligence and Machine Learning,
and how to apply it to the business and marketing, to be ahead from
competitors. Your customers Will Never Stop using this Awesome Guide!
Artificial intelligence technology has become so common that many people do not
realize that AI is already a part of their lives. Businesses use AI in many
realms, including predictive analytics, product pricing, and marketing. In
healthcare, artificial intelligence can be used in medical image analysis,
language processing in dictation, and automated healthcare services. Because of
machine learning capabilities in AI, any data that artificial intelligence is
provided with can be used to learn and to make new, unexpected predictions and
recommendations. In this book, the reader will understand not only how AI
works, but will also learn how machine learning is revolutionizing the
industry. Although artificial intelligence can be complex, AI technology does
artificial-intelligence-for-beginners-all-you-hav
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not have to be a daunting subject. Understanding artificial intelligence
requires a basic understanding of how machines can be programmed to think like
humans. It is no surprise that AI is revolutionizing most areas of industry.
Big tech companies have been on the forefront of AI because of their large
amounts of data and their brain power in the form of machine learning teams,
but anyone can learn how to use artificial intelligence to accomplish a basic
business goal. Artificial intelligence technology has progressed so fast that
many business leaders find themselves faced with the task of integrating all
this new tech into how they do business. This can be a challenge for leaders
and others whose core business function is not directly related to artificial
intelligence or computer science. Artificial intelligence can be simply applied
to business marketing strategies, social media engagement, and a host of other
business functions. You will learn: - How Machine Learning works - AI Models
and Networks - AI applied to complicated Tasks - How apply AI to your Marketing
- How AI is changing Business - The secret of Big Tech companies and much more!
Buy it NOW and let your customers get addicted to this amazing book!
Introduction to Machine Learning with Python David James 2018-08-25 ***** BUY
NOW (will soon return to 24.78 $)******Free eBook for customers who purchase
the print book from Amazon****** Are you thinking of learning more about
Machine Learning using Python? (For Beginners) This book would seek to explain
common terms and algorithms in an intuitive way. The author used a progressive
approach whereby we start out slowly and improve on the complexity of our
solutions. From AI Sciences Publisher Our books may be the best one for
beginners; it's a step-by-step guide for any person who wants to start learning
Artificial Intelligence and Data Science from scratch. It will help you in
preparing a solid foundation and learn any other high-level courses. To get the
most out of the concepts that would be covered, readers are advised to adopt a
hands on approach which would lead to better mental representations. Step By
Step Guide and Visual Illustrations and Examples This book and the accompanying
examples, you would be well suited to tackle problems which pique your
interests using machine learning. Instead of tough math formulas, this book
contains several graphs and images which detail all important Machine Learning
concepts and their applications. Target Users The book designed for a variety
of target audiences. The most suitable users would include: Anyone who is
intrigued by how algorithms arrive at predictions but has no previous knowledge
of the field. Software developers and engineers with a strong programming
background but seeking to break into the field of machine learning. Seasoned
professionals in the field of artificial intelligence and machine learning who
desire a bird's eye view of current techniques and approaches. What's Inside
This Book? Supervised Learning Algorithms Unsupervised Learning Algorithms
Semi-supervised Learning Algorithms Reinforcement Learning Algorithms
Overfitting and underfitting correctness The Bias-Variance Trade-off Feature
Extraction and Selection A Regression Example: Predicting Boston Housing Prices
Import Libraries: How to forecast and Predict Popular Classification Algorithms
Introduction to K Nearest Neighbors Introduction to Support Vector Machine
Example of Clustering Running K-means with Scikit-Learn Introduction to Deep
Learning using TensorFlow Deep Learning Compared to Other Machine Learning
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Approaches Applications of Deep Learning How to run the Neural Network using
TensorFlow Cases of Study with Real Data Sources & References Frequently Asked
Questions Q: Is this book for me and do I need programming experience? A: If
you want to smash Machine Learning from scratch, this book is for you. If you
already wrote a few lines of code and recognize basic programming statements,
you'll be OK. Q: Does this book include everything I need to become a Machine
Learning expert? A: Unfortunately, no. This book is designed for readers taking
their first steps in Machine Learning and further learning will be required
beyond this book to master all aspects of Machine Learning. Q: Can I have a
refund if this book is not fitted for me? A: Yes, Amazon refund you if you
aren't satisfied, for more information about the amazon refund service please
go to the amazon help platform. We will also be happy to help you if you send
us an email at contact@aisciences.net. If you need to see the quality of our
job, AI Sciences Company offering you a free eBook in Machine Learning with
Python written by the data scientist Alain Kaufmann at http:
//aisciences.net/free-books/
Deep Learning for Beginners Dr. Pablo Rivas 2020-09-18 Implement supervised,
unsupervised, and generative deep learning (DL) models using Keras and Dopamine
with TensorFlow Key FeaturesUnderstand the fundamental machine learning
concepts useful in deep learningLearn the underlying mathematical concepts as
you implement deep learning models from scratchExplore easy-to-understand
examples and use cases that will help you build a solid foundation in DLBook
Description With information on the web exponentially increasing, it has become
more difficult than ever to navigate through everything to find reliable
content that will help you get started with deep learning. This book is
designed to help you if you're a beginner looking to work on deep learning and
build deep learning models from scratch, and you already have the basic
mathematical and programming knowledge required to get started. The book begins
with a basic overview of machine learning, guiding you through setting up
popular Python frameworks. You will also understand how to prepare data by
cleaning and preprocessing it for deep learning, and gradually go on to explore
neural networks. A dedicated section will give you insights into the working of
neural networks by helping you get hands-on with training single and multiple
layers of neurons. Later, you will cover popular neural network architectures
such as CNNs, RNNs, AEs, VAEs, and GANs with the help of simple examples, and
learn how to build models from scratch. At the end of each chapter, you will
find a question and answer section to help you test what you've learned through
the course of the book. By the end of this book, you'll be well-versed with
deep learning concepts and have the knowledge you need to use specific
algorithms with various tools for different tasks. What you will learnImplement
recurrent neural networks (RNNs) and long short-term memory (LSTM) for image
classification and natural language processing tasksExplore the role of
convolutional neural networks (CNNs) in computer vision and signal
processingDiscover the ethical implications of deep learning modelingUnderstand
the mathematical terminology associated with deep learningCode a generative
adversarial network (GAN) and a variational autoencoder (VAE) to generate
images from a learned latent spaceImplement visualization techniques to compare
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AEs and VAEsWho this book is for This book is for aspiring data scientists and
deep learning engineers who want to get started with the fundamentals of deep
learning and neural networks. Although no prior knowledge of deep learning or
machine learning is required, familiarity with linear algebra and Python
programming is necessary to get started.
Python Artificial Intelligence Projects for Beginners Dr. Joshua Eckroth
2018-07-31 Build smart applications by implementing real-world artificial
intelligence projects Key Features Explore a variety of AI projects with Python
Get well-versed with different types of neural networks and popular deep
learning algorithms Leverage popular Python deep learning libraries for your AI
projects Book Description Artificial Intelligence (AI) is the newest technology
that’s being employed among varied businesses, industries, and sectors. Python
Artificial Intelligence Projects for Beginners demonstrates AI projects in
Python, covering modern techniques that make up the world of Artificial
Intelligence. This book begins with helping you to build your first prediction
model using the popular Python library, scikit-learn. You will understand how
to build a classifier using an effective machine learning technique, random
forest, and decision trees. With exciting projects on predicting bird species,
analyzing student performance data, song genre identification, and spam
detection, you will learn the fundamentals and various algorithms and
techniques that foster the development of these smart applications. In the
concluding chapters, you will also understand deep learning and neural network
mechanisms through these projects with the help of the Keras library. By the
end of this book, you will be confident in building your own AI projects with
Python and be ready to take on more advanced projects as you progress What you
will learn Build a prediction model using decision trees and random forest Use
neural networks, decision trees, and random forests for classification Detect
YouTube comment spam with a bag-of-words and random forests Identify
handwritten mathematical symbols with convolutional neural networks Revise the
bird species identifier to use images Learn to detect positive and negative
sentiment in user reviews Who this book is for Python Artificial Intelligence
Projects for Beginners is for Python developers who want to take their first
step into the world of Artificial Intelligence using easy-to-follow projects.
Basic working knowledge of Python programming is expected so that you’re able
to play around with code
Artificial Intelligence with Python Prateek Joshi 2017-01-27 Build real-world
Artificial Intelligence applications with Python to intelligently interact with
the world around you About This Book Step into the amazing world of intelligent
apps using this comprehensive guide Enter the world of Artificial Intelligence,
explore it, and create your own applications Work through simple yet insightful
examples that will get you up and running with Artificial Intelligence in no
time Who This Book Is For This book is for Python developers who want to build
real-world Artificial Intelligence applications. This book is friendly to
Python beginners, but being familiar with Python would be useful to play around
with the code. It will also be useful for experienced Python programmers who
are looking to use Artificial Intelligence techniques in their existing
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technology stacks. What You Will Learn Realize different classification and
regression techniques Understand the concept of clustering and how to use it to
automatically segment data See how to build an intelligent recommender system
Understand logic programming and how to use it Build automatic speech
recognition systems Understand the basics of heuristic search and genetic
programming Develop games using Artificial Intelligence Learn how reinforcement
learning works Discover how to build intelligent applications centered on
images, text, and time series data See how to use deep learning algorithms and
build applications based on it In Detail Artificial Intelligence is becoming
increasingly relevant in the modern world where everything is driven by
technology and data. It is used extensively across many fields such as search
engines, image recognition, robotics, finance, and so on. We will explore
various real-world scenarios in this book and you'll learn about various
algorithms that can be used to build Artificial Intelligence applications.
During the course of this book, you will find out how to make informed
decisions about what algorithms to use in a given context. Starting from the
basics of Artificial Intelligence, you will learn how to develop various
building blocks using different data mining techniques. You will see how to
implement different algorithms to get the best possible results, and will
understand how to apply them to real-world scenarios. If you want to add an
intelligence layer to any application that's based on images, text, stock
market, or some other form of data, this exciting book on Artificial
Intelligence will definitely be your guide! Style and approach This highly
practical book will show you how to implement Artificial Intelligence. The book
provides multiple examples enabling you to create smart applications to meet
the needs of your organization. In every chapter, we explain an algorithm,
implement it, and then build a smart application.
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